
Learning Journal  12.12.14 

Well the photos say it all this week. Your children did an amazing job in the 

Christmas performance and really enjoyed showing you their singing and acting 

skills. It was lovely to see how confident they all were and how excited join in 

the performance. We have now re-homed as much costume as we can so if 

anything is still missing please let us know. 

We have had an amazing Christmassy time and the children have been really 

sensible and well behaved even though they were very excited. Father 

Christmas was so pleased to see us at Alnwick Garden and we had a long chat 

with him. He was happy to have all the children on his good list and we gave him 

some letters that we had written to remind him what we are hoping for on 

Christmas Day. Please come and ask if you want to know what was in your child’s 

letter. We must also say a big thank you to our PTA, FACES who raise the 

money to pay for all our fantastic school visits.  

 



                                                                                                                                



We also performed our play again at Christon Bank Church, who were delighted 

to hear the children sing and watch them perform. Despite losing several 

children to sickness and sore throats we managed to reproduce a mini version 

for them to enjoy. 

In between we have still continued to work hard, practising our writing and our 

number work. Here are pictures of your children concentrating really hard while 

they are writing their letters to Father Christmas and writing cards and 

preparing decorations in Santa’s Workshop. All the children in Splash work very 

hard every day and are always proud of their achievements.  

 

 

Next week we have:  

Tuesday: Visit to Little Acorns Nursery to do some outdoor Christmas activities 

in their woodland.  

Wednesday: Whole school trip to Seahouses Hub to watch Get Santa followed 

by Christmas dinner at school. 

Thursday: Doxford Hall Christmas party. Early Years children to come straight 

to Doxford for 12.30. Reception come to school in their party clothes but please 

bear in mind they will play outside at some point.  


